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Lee, Chris

From: Ashley Bray <ashleyb7119@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:44 AM
To: Taylor, Larresa
Subject: STOP Royal Capital

Hi Alderwoman Taylor, 
I am writing this as a concerned neighbor, I reside at 9000 N. 86th St Milw., WI 53224.  I have many concerns regarding 
the Royal Capital development and strongly encourage the STOP of the proposed development.  I have lived in 
Milwaukee my whole life and have lived in my current home for nearly 15 years.  Having such a beautiful undeveloped 
area of raw nature to look onto while my children play outside has been invaluable to all of us.  It was one of the main 
reasons we purchased our home.  This beautiful green space is home to many creatures and has allowed my children to 
see turkeys, deer, and so many other animals that most who have grown up in Milwaukee have only been able to see 
outside of the city. That same bit of untouched nature has provided a sense of calm when I come home after a long day of 
providing care to patients all day.  It has also one of the reasons so many of our neighbors have been proud to say we 
love our neighborhood.   
I fear such a large scale development would greatly decrease not only the quality of life for me and my family but that of 
the current neighborhood.  A neighborhood who has appreciated living amongst such a beautiful piece of nature.  There 
are so many other available/ abandoned areas in Milwaukee that could be developed for large scale housing purposes 
without ruining this area.  Please STOP the Royal Capital development.  I fear going through with this will cause so many 
of my great neighbors to leave Milwaukee. 
 
Sincerely a concerned neighbor, 
Ashley Boonnam 
ashleyb7119@yahoo.com 
9000 N. 86th St 
Milwaukee, WI 53224 


